FC7.

Falkirk Health and Social Care Partnership Strategic Plan 2019-2022

Council considered a report by the Chief Officer, Falkirk Integration Joint Board
presenting to Council the Falkirk Health and Social Care Partnership Strategic Plan,
which had been approved by the Board on 5 April 2019. The Board had agreed to
submit the Plan to the Council, NHS Forth Valley and Community Planning
Partnership as the ambitions in the plan would resonate with the work of these
partners.

The vision set out in the plan was to enable people in Falkirk HSCP area to live full
and positive lives within supportive and inclusive communities. The outcomes set
out in the plan were:-

. Self-Management: Individuals, their carers and families can plan and manage
their own health, care and well-being. Where supports are required, people
have control and choice over what and how care is provided.

. Safe: High quality health and social care services are delivered that promote
keeping people safe and well for longer.

o Experience: People have a fair and positive experience of health and social
care, delivered by a supported workforce that are skilled, committed, motivated
and valued.

o Strong Sustainable Communities: Individuals and communities are resilient
and empowered with a range of supports in place that are accessible and
reduce health and social inequalities.

The Falkirk Health and Social Care Partnership Strategic Plan 2019 — 2022 was
provided as an appendix to the report.

Decision

Council noted:-

(1) the report and Strategic Plan 2019-2022, and

(2) that progress reports would be submitted twice a year to Falkirk Council,

Scrutiny Committee (External), NHS Forth Valley Board and the
Community Planning Partnership Strategic Board and Executive Group.



